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Cecilia and Peter were skating in the STARCLASS BAS competition in Utrecht/Netherland last 
weekend. Peter made a  PB in 500m and was overall nicely 10th. Cecilia was skating together 
with the seniors and was overall 22nd. Here are the results:

Peter overall 10th Men Junior B 500m PB 44,910
Cecilia overall 22nd Ladies Junior A & Seniors

Congrats!

Next Sunday (11th December) we arrange the Benelux Cup here in Luxembourg in 
Kockelscheuer. The competition starts 10:50 but registration ends at 10:00. From the 95 
skaters we have in the category Kids on ice 16 skaters: Elisa, Ayanna, Lou, Aliya, Anna Maria, 
Julie, Aglaé, Nora, Rim, Sidoine, Rayan, Sascha, Sergii, Eduard, Antonios and Ioannis. In the 
main group we have 8 skaters: Cecilia, Caroline, Anna, Edward, Oscar, Augustin, Jimmy and 
Peter. Good luck for all skaters and it will be growdy around the rink. WELCOME

All informations and the results of the races you can follow in www.shorttrackonline.info and in 
www.shorttrackluxembourg.weebly.com FACEBOOK Shorttrack Team Luxembourg

PETER BACK FROM UTRECHT WITH A PERSONAL BEST
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